
 
 
   

 
                                     
                               
            

 
                                           
                                  
                                   

       
 
                                       
                                     
 

 
                                  
                             

                        
 
   

 
       

 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Carol Barron 
Sent: 16 December 2017 12:41 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: neighbourhood.plans@torbay.gov.uk 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a local Greenspace 
as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by 
the council and Torbay Development Agency. 

This space is used daily by locals, children play in the park, the green area is used for locals to exercise and 
meet up, walk dogs and enjoy the outside space and views. It's essential for community wellbeing and 
provides somewhere safe for children to play and exercise. The nursery also use this area for the children 
to explore and learn. 

The park is also used by Hookhills community centre for the Cherry Pie Fair which is a lovely event which 
brings together the community, it would be such a loss to Hookhills if this area was developed in the 
future. 

Please ensure this area is protected from any possible future development. We do not want to see 
Hookhills over developed as the new White Rock development has been, with inadequate parking, cars 
over flowing onto pavements causing danger to prams, children and the disabled. 

Kind regards 

Mr and Mrs Barron 
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